Elsen, Niklki

L P AT S Y
From: Rhonda Boardman <rhondajoboardman@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2018 3:39 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Re: Appeal of Denied Beverage Operator License

To whom it may concern:
I am writing to let you know that I wish to withdrawal my appeal for bartenders licences at this time.

Thank you,
Rhonda Boardman

On Tue, Jan 2, 2018 at 11:59 AM, Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn{@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:

Hi Rhonda,

Pursuant to our phone call, please reply to this email stating your request to withdraw your appeal of the denied
beverage operator application.

Thank you.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk
City of La Crosse (Population 52,326)

400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601

608-789-7555 phone

www.cityoflacrosse,org




